
 

 

We are so thankful for our 

little turkeys! 

Enter his gates with 

thanksgiving, 

and his courts with praise! 

Give thanks to him; bless 

his name! 

Psalm 100:4 

 

 

NEWS 

IMPORTANT DATES 

 November 21 and 22: 

Thanksgiving Feasts 

 

 November 25 - 29: 

Thanksgiving Break 

Happy 

Thanksgiving 

We are so thrilled to share the upcoming holiday season with your 

precious little ones!  Our Thanksgiving feast will give us a special time 

to share a meal with our preschool friends and count our many 

blessings – and there sure are plenty! God is good!  

We are abundantly thankful for each child and family that we have an 

opportunity to serve each day. From all of us here at Fort Hill 

Preschool, thank you for sharing your children with us, and we pray 

you all have a very blessed Thanksgiving! 

 

News 
 Chilly mornings are here! Please label your child’s coats and 

hats so they can get to their right owners. ☺  

 Our Thanksgiving Feasts are planned for November 21 

(Turtles and Two Day Honeybees) and 22 (Three Day 

Honeybees, Whales, and Owls!)  Please look for more 

information to come from your child’s teacher/parent 

coordinator. What a special time this will be to fellowship 

around the table with our Fort Hill friends!   

 Our preschool is participating in a voluntary food drive this year 

to benefit Clemson Community Care. Collection bags will be 

due back by November 15. Thank you for partnering with us to 

provide food for our community!  

 Thanks to all who participated in our Glazed Fundraiser! 

Ornaments will be sent home prior to Thanksgiving break. 

Thank you again for your generosity!  

Special Dates for your Holiday Calendar   
 We are so excited for our 4 year old friends to be participating 

in our yearly tradition of Snow Houses this December. This 

has been a special event for our preschool for the last 35+ 

years! More details to come from your child’s teacher. Please 

save the date for December 12 (Owls) and December 13 

(Whales) to spend the day with your little one for this 

memorable event!  

 Our Christmas Program will be on December 19 at 9:30am 

in the Fort Hill Sanctuary.  Please have children arrive a little 

early on this day. I will open the door at 8:35am. Our friends will 

need to be in their classrooms by 8:45am.  Parents and special 

guests may proceed to the sanctuary to be seated after drop 

off. Mrs. Suzanne and our little ones will be presenting their 

Christmas music to us as well as the reading of the Christmas 

Story. After our program, we will proceed to Tartan Hall to 

share in some refreshments.  You may take your child home 

with you after the event. This will be the last day of school 

before Christmas break.  Preschool resumes January 6, 2025! 
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